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February 3, 2014 

Mr. Paul Kowalski 
City of New Haven 
Health Department 
54 Meadow Street, 91h Floor 
New Haven, CT 06519 
Tel: 203-946-8201 

Decommissioning of System RMD LPA-1 XRF Instrument Serial No. 3520 

Dear Mr. Kowalski, 

This is to officially notify the City of New Haven Health Department that Dynasil Products has received your 
Model RMD LPA-1 XRF system 3520 and due to its current state of disrepair it is required that the system be 
decommissioned. The decommissioning included removing and properly disposing of the Co-57 radioactive 
source, as well as the removal of all stickers which show the radioactive symbol. As part of this procedure, 
the unit Serial No. 3520 has been totally disassembled and will not be returned to you. 

If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Dynasil Products at 1-800-532-
3763. 

Sincerely, 

PeterWaer 
Radiation Safety Officer 

44 Hunt Street· Watertown, MA 02472 ·Tel: (617) 668-6900 · Fax: (617) 926-9743 
www.dynasilproducts.com 


